


In the instance when Kainga Ora buys up the majority of a street what recourse is available for 
the remaining landowners who have been significantly impacted?  
 
Kāinga Ora aims to create positive thriving neighbourhoods and we work to house some of New 
Zealand’s most vulnerable. 
 
The vast majority of these people are good neighbours and members of their communities.  
 
Kāinga Ora does not expect a significant impact on any nearby occupants. 
 
Why did Kainga Ora decide not to purchase 906 Cambridge Street, Hastings? 
 
Kāinga Ora did consider the acquisition of this property a number of times. As this property backed 
onto another smaller site at 906A Cambridge Street and both sites already have existing dwellings, it 
was not considered to have sufficient redevelopment potential.  
 
In addition, there was already a high level of redevelopment and existing supply of Kāinga Ora 
properties in the area. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests with your personal information 
removed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager – Government Relations 




